
Minister Dacic attends La Francophonie Ministerial Conference in Paris
Saturday, 25 November 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
participated today in the 34th session of the International Organization of La Francophonie
Ministerial Conference, taking place in Paris on 25-26 November.
  
On the fringes of the meeting, the Serbian Foreign Minister had talks with numerous Ministers of
Foreign Affairs of both Member States and Observers of the Permanent Council of La
Francophonie.

In the talks with his collocutors, Minister Dacic discussed topics of mutual interest, with
particular emphasis on the most important foreign policy priorities of the Republic of Serbia,
respect of international law and the principle of territorial integrity. In all his meetings, the
Minister put stress on the necessity to improve economic cooperation between the Republic of
Serbia and the countries with whose representatives Minister Dacic held talks.
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